
 

 SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW LONDON 
POLICY 733 

 
ENERGY MANAGEMENT 

 
 
A. Energy management is necessary in order for the District to minimize the 

impact energy cost increases have on the budget, to maintain a reliable 
supply of energy, to meet the functional needs of the District, and ensure 
that energy is used efficiently. 

B. A strong commitment on the part of the Board and the administration is 
important to an effective energy management program. It will be the 
responsibility of each District employee to actively participate in conservation 
efforts in order to reduce consumption to levels prescribed by state, federal, 
and local rules. In turn, it will be the responsibility of the District to ensure 
that staff receives information regarding energy conservation. 

C. Instituted as part of the District’s plan to save energy, this policy is designed 
to save scarce resources without infringement of the educational mission of 
the District. The building principal and building custodians and their 
supervisors will share the accountability for ensuring that this policy is 
followed. All operations of the District facilities will be governed by 
established energy management guidelines, and participation is mandatory 
for all staff of the School District of New London. The Director of Business 
and Human Resource Services will implement, direct, monitor, evaluate, and 
report District energy conservation efforts to the District Administrator who 
will communicate these efforts to the Board of Education. 

D. The Director of Business and Human Resource Services may temporarily or 
conditionally modify or adjust operational procedures in order to 
accommodate specific situations due to safety, health, or performance issues. 
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